January 21, 2022

Village of Arlington Heights
Department of Building & Health Services
33 S. Arlington Heights Rd
Arlington Heights, IL 60005

Re: Request for waiver of bond

Dear Village of Arlington Heights,

The Hersey Instrumental Association is a nonprofit 501¢3 organization that raises funds to
support the John Hersey High School Band. The Hersey Instrumental Association has
submitted an application for a raffle license with the Village of Arlington Heights. Please
consider this letter a formal request for a waiver of the bond requirement for the raffle license.

The total prize value for the raffle applied for will not exceed $4,450. The raffle drawing will take
place on February 12, 2022.
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Mark Kaiser
President
Hersey Instrumental Association



